# October 2013 Newsletter

### Are you interested in being a chiropractor?

CQU are starting their chiropractic program in Brisbane next year. It is a Bachelors and Master's program which will give appropriate degrees to become a registered chiropractor. Go to the CQU Website <a href="http://www.cqu.edu.au/study/what-can-i-study/health-and-medical-sciences/undergraduate-programs/bachelor-of-science-chiropractic">http://www.cqu.edu.au/study/what-can-i-study/health-and-medical-sciences/undergraduate-programs/bachelor-of-science-chiropractic</a> to get more information on how to apply through QTAC. As you may observe from our office - Chiropractic is a very flexible and rewarding career. If you want to know more - just ask one of us. Applications are open now for 2014.



### What happened in September?



### Adjusting Babies By Dr Hart

Here is a fun story. Our youngest patient the other week was only 10 hours old. A lovely little boy, delivered by a lovely young lady who herself was attended as a new born, by a chiropractor who lived in a town south of the boarder.



This baby was in very good form, with only a slight stress point in the mid spine area.

Chiropractors are under attack by a section of the medical profession who believe that children are "at risk", from chiropractic. They don't understand what we do or how we do it. As one chiropractor said, "there is more risk for a child when changing their nappies than from a proper assessment and correction of a vertebral problem".

### Congratulations to (almost Dr) Kirstie!

Kirstie will be at the office for a few more weeks in October doing her clinical placement. She has had a great experience with all sorts of chiropractic cases. She has observed Dr Hart, Dr Meghan and Dr Tracy as well as her own cases. She completed our Super Chiropractic Kids event for kid's week in the school holidays. She saw over 90 children from 8 days to 15 years old. We are really happy to have been involved in this part of her Chiropractic education and look forward to her joining us full time at the end of the year fully qualified as Dr Kirstie Kendrick - Chiropractor.









## Wellness Oriented Workshops

Would you like an Adjustment Voucher?

Then attend one of our MONTHLY workshops

BOOK IN NOW LIMITED SEATS AVAILABLE

Wednesday October 16th at 6PM

### Office Update

#### Dr Hart

Dr Hart had a birthday in September. He spent the day doing his favourite things hanging out with friends and motorbikes (seen here with the organizer of a local race).



Dr Hart is now looking forward to a national rally for motorcycles made before the end of the First World War. The rally will be in Parkes and will feature daily runs each day for a week. Dr Hart will be riding a 1915 Sunbeam of 500 cc.

Dr Hart is available every Monday and Thursday, but will be away for a couple of days in October.

#### **Dr Tracy**

Dr Tracy and Glen returned mid Sept from their road trip in the USA. They travelled Dallas to LA via Mt Rushmore and Yellowstone and managed a visit with Dr Helen (she worked here at the office a few years ago). They got home just in time for Carnival of Flowers and the nice spring weather.

Dr Tracy was honoured at the Chiropractic Association Queensland for her continued work as past president and board member.

She continues to work with the Chiropractic Board Nationally to smooth the way for easier access to chiropractic care. One of the big achievements is the introduction of a chiropractic course in

Brisbane.



Dr Tracy is working Tuesdays, Wednesdays, Friday and Saturdays. She will also work some extra Mondays and Thursdays in October while Dr Sandie is away for her wedding and honeymoon.

#### Dr Chan

Dr Chan enjoyed her dads visit during September. They had a few visits to Little Cove in Noosa for swims & walks in the National park, & a hike up NgunNgun for sunset.

She is doing a walk with her friends at the end of October through Lammington National Park.

Dr Chan is enjoying her Nutritional Medicine study, and its progressing slowly but surely!

Dr Chan also had a birthday at the end of September.



Dr Chan is available every Friday and Saturday.

#### Dr Meghan

Well it's another birth at the Keleher barnyard. Two baby chicks so far, and hopefully a few more. We are also expecting a lamb in early November.

Dr Meghan is available on Wednesday and Friday.

#### Dr Sandie

September has been just a month of getting ready for "getting married", for Dr Sandie. She did manage a little weekend away to Melbourne with her bridesmaids. Dr Sandie won't be around for October. She's heading to the States for a honeymoon/going to another wedding after her wedding.

Dr Sandie is normally available on Monday and Thursday.

#### Sue

Sue went to a school reunion at the end of August, which she thoroughly enjoyed.

Although, the weeks leading up to it, she was getting rather nervous and nearly bailed out. Talking to some others on the day, Sue realised she wasn't alone. A lot of the people there had similar feelings. So, she was glad she didn't give in to 'Fear', and came away 'Happy':)

#### Natalie

"I don't know anyone that doesn't love spring, apart from the pollen in the air, which affects some of us. I had a weekend pass to the food and wine festival, finally after 16 years of living here, got there!!!"

#### Kathryn

September was a great month for Kathryn. A trip to the Sunshine Coast, an outing to Brisbane to see the musical "Grease" and lots of visitors.

Kennedy Chiropractic Centre 130 Russell Street Toowoomba QLD, 4350

Phone 07 4639 1060 healthy@kennedychiro.com

Do you want to save a tree?

We are sending our newsletter by email – if you specifically want us to mail one, please advise reception.

We only use emails at the office for newsletters and individual communication.

We do not share your address with anyone else because we know how annoying it is to get spam.

If you would like us to remove you from our newsletter list email us at newsletter@kennedychiro.com

We're on the Web!

www.kennedychiro.com

or follow us on facebook

https://www.facebook.co m/pages/Kennedy-Chiropractic-Centre/172743446105466

			ctober	1	
Monday 8am-12pm 2pm-5:30pm	Tuesday 7:30am-10:30am 3pm-6:30pm	Wednesday 9am –12pm 2pm –6pm	Thursday 8am-12pm 2pm-4:30pm	Friday 7:45am-12pm 2pm-5:45pm (7pm)	Saturday 8am-12pm
•	1	2	3	4	5
	Dr Tracy	Dr Tracy Dr Meghan	Dr Tracy Dr Sandie	Dr Chan Dr Meghan	Dr Tracy Dr Chan
7	8	9	10	11	12
Labour Day	Dr Tracy	Dr Tracy Dr Meghan	Dr Hart Dr Tracy	Dr Chan Dr Meghan	Dr Tracy Dr Chan
14	15	16	17	18	19
Dr Hart	Dr Tracy	Dr Tracy Dr Meghan	Dr Hart	Dr Chan Dr Meghan	Dr Chan Dr Meghan
21	22	23	24	25	26
Dr Hart	Dr Tracy	Dr Tracy Dr Meghan	Dr Hart Dr Tracy	Dr Chan Dr Meghan	Dr Tracy Dr Chan
28	29	30	31		
Dr Hart Dr Tracy	Dr Tracy	Dr Tracy Dr Meghan	Dr Hart Dr Sandie		
			vember		
Monday 8am-12pm 2pm-5:30pm	Tuesday 7:30am-10:30am 3pm-6:30pm	Wednesday 9am –12pm 2pm –6pm	Thursday 8am-12pm 2pm-4:30pm	Friday 7:45am-12pm 2pm-5:45pm (7pm)	Saturday 8am-12pm
				1	2
				Dr Chan Dr Tracy	Dr Tracy Dr Chan
4	5	6	7	8	9
Dr Hart Dr Sandie	Dr Tracy Dr Sandie	Dr Tracy Dr Meghan	Dr Hart Dr Sandie	Dr Chan Dr Meghan	Dr Tracy Dr Chan
11	12	13	14	15	16
Dr Hart Dr Sandie	Dr Tracy Dr Sandie	Dr Tracy Dr Meghan	Dr Hart Dr Sandie	Dr Chan Dr Meghan	Dr Tracy Dr Chan
18	19	20	21	22	23
Dr Hart Dr Sandie	Dr Tracy Dr Sandie	Dr Tracy Dr Meghan	Dr Hart Dr Sandie	Dr Chan Dr Meghan	Dr Chan Dr Meghan
25	26	27	28	29	30
Dr Hart Dr Sandie	Dr Tracy Dr Sandie	Dr Tracy Dr Meghan	Dr Hart Dr Sandie	Dr Chan Dr Meghan	Dr Tracy Dr Chan

The office will be open late on alternate Fridays until 7:00pm.